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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 1, 2019
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE SUCCESSFUL DEFENSE OF FOR HIRE VEHICLE DRIVER MINIMUM INCOME STANDARD
 
“This is a victory for the hardworking drivers of New York City, who have been taken advantage of by these companies for far too long. With a guaranteed fair income, they can better provide for their families. I want to thank the Law Department and the Taxi and Limousine Commission for their hard work fighting on behalf of our friends and neighbors – this decision is the culmination of years of effort to raise driver pay and treat some of the city’s hardest workers fairly.”
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